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 APPENDIX "A" 
 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 9 OF THE 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC HEARING) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on Monday, January 27, 2003 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) met at 7:29 p.m., on Monday, January 20, 2003. 
 
Present:  Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio, Chair 

Mayor Michael Di Biase 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
Councillor Mario F. Ferri 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
Councillor Mario G. Racco (7:38 p.m.) 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
1 DRAFT PLAN OF SUBDIVISION 19T-02V09 
 LANGSTAFF CONTWO INVESTMENTS LIMITED 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated January 20, 2003, be approved; and 
 
2) That the deputation of Ms. Louise Foster, on behalf of H & R Developments, be received. 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
  

THAT the Public Hearing for File 19T-02V09 (Langstaff Contwo Investments Limited) BE RECEIVED, 
and that any issues identified be addressed by Staff in a comprehensive report to the Committee of 
the Whole. 

 
 
2 OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE OP.02.023 
 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.02.081 
 HELENA DEAN/1540072 ONTARIO LTD. 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 
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dated January 20, 2003, be approved; 
2) That the following deputations and written submission be received: 
 
 a) Ms. Christine Dingemans, Prudential Sadie Moranis, 18 Peard Road, Toronto, M4B 

1T7, on behalf of the applicant; and 
 b) Mr. Iain Craig, 365 Stegman�s Mill Road, Kleinburg, L0J 1C0, and written submission 

dated January 20, 2003; and 
 
3) That the following written submissions be received: 
 
 a) Ms. Shirley Davis, 10442 Islington Avenue, Kleinburg, L0J 1C0, dated January 20, 2003; 

and 
 b) S. Edmonds, 375 Stegman�s Mill Road, Kleinburg, L0J 1C0, dated January 20, 2003. 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
THAT the Public Hearing for Files OP.02.023 and Z.02.081 (Helena Dean/1540072 Ontario Ltd.) BE 
RECEIVED, and that any issues identified be addressed by Staff in a comprehensive report to the 
Committee of the Whole. 

 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio, Chair 
 
 


